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Hello!
 
Please see attached preliminary copy of the final survey for the Heger BLA for review.
 
Thank you!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 

From: Chris Cruse <chris@cruseandassoc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 3:36 PM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: starheger@charter.net; Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Re: BL-21-00005 Heger - Conditional Preliminary Approval
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Rachael - Attached is a preliminary copy of the Heger BLA survey with lot summaries for final
review. All taxes are paid. Please review and contact us back if you need any additional
information for final approval.
 
Thanks,
Chris Cruse P.L.S.
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